I’m excited to be coming back to everyone to let you know that as a team, we have reached/surpassed our goal! Thanks to the collective effort of your pledges, we’ve raised $XX,XXX to support the health, education and financial stability of our neighbors. 
If you want to stay up to date on where your donation is being spent in the community, be sure to follow United Way of East TN Highlands on Facebook, Instagram and/or LinkedIn. If you’d rather have it come straight to your inbox on a monthly basis, feel free to sign up to get their monthly newsletter, The Highlander, at the bottom of their website’s home page! 

If you’d like to show your support for United Way on social media, check out their social media frames here -> www.unitedwayetnh.org/profilepic 

